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Wednesday 25th May 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been a really busy half term at the Academy and we are all looking forward to our Jubilee 
Celebrations tomorrow. I would like to thank you all for your continued support. 
 

Jubilee Celebrations 
Tomorrow is our Jubilee Celebration Day so I would like to remind all children to come to school dressed in 
red, white and blue. I would also like to remind everyone that we are asking for a donation of a bottle for our 
Summer Garden Party, if possible.  
The children will be having a picnic lunch and then having their cream tea. Please can all children bring a 
picnic blanket to sit on. 
 

Summer Garden Party 
All children should have brought home a letter about the Summer Garden Party; please complete the reply 
slip and return it to school as soon as possible so class teachers know the arrangements for all children on 
that day. 
All children should also have brought home raffle tickets to sell. Please return these to school in time for the 
draw on Friday 10th June. Thank you for your support. 
 

NSPCC Big Playgrounds 
On Friday 10th June, we are taking part in NSPCC Big Playgrounds. This means all children will have extra 
time outside, with their class teacher, to play playground games. We are hoping the weather is kind to us and 
children learn lots of new games to play with their friends. 
 

Healdswood Park 
I have had reports of a number of incidents happening on Healdswood park, involving some of our children. 
Please be aware of this if you are allowing your child to use the park, unsupervised, especially over half term. 
 

Diary Dates  
Thursday 26th May – The Academy closes for half term 
Friday 27th May – INSET Day 
Monday 6th June – The Academy re-opens for the second half of the Summer term 
Monday 6th June – Year 5 Playground Leader Day 
Tuesday 7th June – Class photographs 
Wednesday 8th June - Summer Garden Party   
Friday 10th June – Summer Raffle Draw 
Friday 10th June – NSPCC Big Playgrounds 
Monday 20th June – Sports Day 
Monday 27th June – Year 2 Parents’ Evening 
Friday 1st July – Science Day 
Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th July – Transition Days 
Wednesday 27th July – The Academy closes for the Summer break 
 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break and I look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 
6th June. Stay safe and take care of your loved ones. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


